
To: CSD School Board Members  
 

From: Amanda Clor 

Re: Board Report June 2025

End of year recognition and success
● Thank you to everyone for a successful year and 150th celebration of the graduating 

class for this year’s senior. There was a lot of positive feedback around the ceremony 
and end of the year activities. 

● The senior awards ceremony took place on Friday, May 30th. During this evening, 76 
students received a scholarship from local community partners and donors. The total 
amount of monies awarded totaled approximately $145,000. The entire evening 
recognized 105 students for various achievements including cum laude status, 
National Honor Society members, Student Leaders of Student Council, Bleuprint and 
Yearbook editors as well as recipients of other various awards.

● Thank you for the years of service to the following CHS retiree’s: Dawn Putnam, 
Lonnie Mitchell and Andrea Maines. We appreciate all they have done for the school, 
the school, the  students and the community during their tenure at CHS. 

● Summer programming for CHS students begins June 10, 2025. 
● This year, CHS was fortunate enough to have dedicated subs that took long term 

positions, filing in for staff leaves as well as early retirements. We would like to thank 
David Drabek, Jessica Rickli, Michael Brown and Lori Campbell for their dedication 
and service this year. They ensured that students were supported and never missed a 
beat.

● Personally, I would like to thank everyone for a great first year. This was a year of 
learning, supporting and planning. Next year we are looking forward to hitting the 
ground running. We are hosting interviews for our new assistant principal during the 
last few weeks of June, and I looked forward to welcoming them to our team.

Submitted respectfully, 
Amanda Clor 
Principal, Chelsea High School


